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Ms. Hermoine Granger,

563, Atlantic Beach,
Florida-32224

April 19, 2012
The Staff Members
Dear All,

As you all know, this is my last day in the office. I would like to say good bye before I leave my post as your Human Resource Manager. I and my family are shifting to California as my husband is setting up a business there. I never wanted to leave this job, as the work environment here is very friendly and it feels like family working here. 
I would like thank all of you for being such a great support always I have worked with this company for ten long years as an HR. This job taught me so many things. I have shared my good and bad times here with you all and it has made me a better and stronger person both professionally and personally. I wish you all best wishes for your future endeavors. Keep in touch. 
Thank You!
Yours faithfully

Ms. Hermoine Granger,
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